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Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:

15/03/2019  17:03:142019/0230/P OBJ karen taubler Myself and my tenants and my neighbours having been complaining to Camden Council since November 

2018, regarding the noise issue and the smell issue caused by the flue that has already been erected by Tony 

Pita back in November 2018 without permission. The noise is so loud that we can not open a window in the 

bedroom at all, so in the summer on warm nights the flat will become unlivable. The flue and fans are situated 

right by my bedroom window.

15/03/2019  15:18:072019/0230/P OBJ Shane McGlynn This new, huge fan is problematic due to the noise and also at times a very unpleasant smell. I (the lodger) 

and the landlady (owner) strongly object.

17/03/2019  15:52:592019/0230/P OBJ I Ives and K 

Bachmann

We oppose this planned construction. Firstly, the flue has already been put up (it was installed around October 

time) and the owners did not consult any of the residents of College House. We have submitted a number of 

complaints to the council about the current flue. It is causing disgusting smells within the building's corridors, in 

our kitchen and particularly on our balcony. Furthermore, the council have been around to our flat a number of 

times due to the sounds produced by the flue. This includes such heavy vibration that along with Duck Duck 

Goose's fan, it even makes the windows within the flat vibrate.
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